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Good afternoon, 

Thank you, residents for all of the feedback concerning the Dana Clark’s vehicle 

that was stolen last night in the Village.  From what I am hearing there are several 

accounts of break ins on various vehicles throughout the neighborhood. The 

thieves took money from a car that was parked next to my house on McDill. The 

car was not damaged – they were able to get $10.00 out of the vehicle. The 

belongings from the glove box were left in a pile on the front seat. Across the 

street there was another issue. Bowdoin and Chicago Ave had issues as well. 

These people were walking through the neighborhood in the dark with a flashlight 

to see what they could find. 

 

PLEASE lock your vehicles up at all times to keep your property secure!! This is 

scary as we have not had any major issues here in the Village in the past. 

In the event of any sightings of something unusual happening in the neighbor, 

please call 911 immediately. Do NOT try to handle the issue yourself, as these 

people could be dangerous. 

 

Also, If you are getting ready to leave to go up north, please make sure that 

everything is secure and that all valuables are put in the house and DOUBLE 

Locked. Remember the hurricane season will be ahead us, and if you are leaving 

make sure that you have all items removed from the porches and the yard and put 

inside the house in the event of a major storm with heavy winds. 

Have a Great Weekend everyone! 

Be Safe       

Nancy Zimmer 

Secretary 

407.702.0504 
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